From: swansonamie@gmail.com

To: Foster, Grant; Transportation Commission

Subject: Safe streets for Atwood

Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022 5:10:28 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

To whom it may concern,

Hello. I'm writing in support of the Safe Streets Madison agenda item for the <u>Feb. 23rd</u> Transportation Commission meeting. I live in the Elmside Circle Park neighborhood, and I would like to see the city do more more to protect pedestrians crossing Atwood Avenue, particularly at the Waubesa/Miller intersection.

I strongly support the proposed flashing beacon light at Atwood and Waubesa/Miller that is part of the Safe Streets Madison plan, and would advocate for the beacon to be included in phase one of the project. Please approve the funding for this program to help make my neighborhood safer. Thank you.

Amie Swanson